
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5 December 2022 
 

Dear parents, 

 

Your child is doing well in their phonics and has started to learn set 3 sounds. For example, ee and ea.   

 
They will now be spelling using letter names rather than the sounds, so need to know what name 
represents each sound.   
 
 
Please teach your child the names of each sound in the alphabet over the Christmas holiday.  They can do 
this by singing the alphabet song whilst pointing to the letter each name represents.  Or click on the link 
and watch the video. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KsDMOJbWt_Y  
 
 
Thank you, 
 

Miss Dodd & Mrs Mammood 

 
Miss Dodd  
Mrs Mammood 
Year 1 class teachers 
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